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August 25, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of support on behalf of the Keystone Pipeline project.
Keystone XL is not only good for business for the U.S., but Northeast Montana and
particularly, Valley County. It will create thousands of high-paying jobs, pay
millions into tax coffers and inject billions into the nation’s economy, as well as
the significant portion to Montana. Approximately 3,700 jobs alone will be
created in Montana. The tax revenue alone can be spent on our schools, roads,
and much needed vital infrastructure needed in Valley County. Keystone XL will
create a surge in our economy.

The past 10 years Keystone X| has gone above and beyond to prove that the
pipeline can be built and operated safely, with NO significant impact to the
environment. It is time to proceed. The project work done thus far and their
commitment to our community has been outstanding.

Sincerely,

N asthosie,
Lisa A. Koski
Executive Director

Glasgow Area Chamber of Commerce & Agriculture Inc.



